
Stagecoach Crossings HOA Board Meeting
November 6, 2022

Present- Keith Bily, Richard Adamson, Susan Bowen ( remote by phone 
conference)

The plans for Greg Vander Vorst new building were approved for 
construction in the spring of 2023.  Currently, there is dirt work being done 
for the foundation.

The request form is in the file with a note that the siding will be the same of 
the house and a color match on the roof ( steel roofing).

Approved

Note
The request for a new building by Gary & Linda Fellows was approved by 
never put in the minutes due to the fact that there has not been a members 
meeting since the plans were approved on 6/19/22.
These minutes will reflect the approval of the plans for the Fellows also.
Meeting ends 11:30 Am


